October 2014
To Whom It May Concern:

The St. Matthews City Council recently passed an ordinance regarding property
signage that would allow the signage on the property of 4165 Westport Road that
faces Westport Road to be increased in height.

The tenants of the office building at 4165 Westport Road are seeking approval from
St. Matthews to extend the sign in order to allow all tenants equal space on the sign.

St. Matthews will not approve an extension of the sign, even though such extension
is allowed under the new ordinance, because a binding element to the 1976
development plan is on file with Louisville Metro Planning and Design Services.

This application seeks an amendment to binding elements that would allow the
existing signage to be modified in accordance with St. Matthews ordinances.

Respectfully,

Worard 3 Dikonan

Howard J. Dohrman
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